Dear First Name,
As you know, Scouting is an important part of my life and impacts on the lives of thousands of youth each year in the Hawk Mountain Council.
I have been involved in Scouting: (Insert sentence or two about your Scouting journey)
Just recently, I agreed to participate in the second annual Secure the Adventure – Tent-in.  As a part of this I will be “locked” in my tent until I reach my goal of $XXXX in support of the programs of Hawk Mountain Council.  
One of the many programs that the Hawk Mountain Council delivers, is summer camp at Hawk Mountain Scout Reservation.  This year well over 1,800 Scouts BSA members and Cub Scouts had an outdoor experience at HMSR this summer.  A session at camp helps grow a Scouts self-confidence, provides an opportunity for learning a new skill or taking on a new experience, and living and working together as a team.  
I hope you will help me get out of my tent and “Back on the Trail” with a financial gift to Scouting.  
Below is the link to make your commitment today.  You can give online or make a pledge.
“Duane will provide your personal link”
Thank you in advance for your support.
Participant Name

